
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Good Morning, Travis Day. 

Antonia Hover on behalf of Records Clerk 
Friday, June 14, 2024 8:32 AM 
'Travis Day' 
Consumer Contact 
RE: 20240026-EI. 

CORRESPONDENCE 
6/14/2024 
DOCUMENT NO. 06402-2024 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20240026, and forwarding them to 
the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Thank you! 

roni Hover 
COV\ILV\ILL,S,S,L,QV\, De-putt) CLerR. I 

FLor[c:lci 'PubL[,e, SerJ[e,e COV\ILV\ILl.S.SlOV\, 

2540 sviuV\ILClrc:l OClR- B,ouLevcirc:l 

TClLLci vici.s.see, FL 323__3__3 

'PV10V\,e: (S'SO) 4i3-b4b7 

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state 
business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request. Therefore, your 
email message may be subject to public disclosure. 

From: Travis Day <daytlnc@gmail.com> 
Sent: Thursday, June 13, 2024 10:01 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: 20240026-EI. 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Teco increasing rates again and claiming it will help its customers is a joke. We pay nearly $100 more a month 
than we did when we moved to the area 5 years ago. More greed from these companies that have our hands tied. 
In a volatile economic environment where property taxes and home insurance costs are making it nearly 
impossible for hard working folks to afford to live check to check, it's shameful that a utility company we are 
forced to do business with continues to take from its customer's pockets. I really hope this pushback gains steam 
and is heard by reasonable ears. Teco should be ashamed of themselves for proposing this rate hike in the first 
place. How about taking from your record profits instead of from my children's mouths. 
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